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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Christine Frodl, DNB representative 
Subject: Date of expression – Revision of RDA 6.10.1.1 and 6.10.1.3 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks EURIG for preparing this proposal. DNB agrees with this proposal but also wants to 
indicate, that applying this revision (optional addition) could cause major labor input, especially in 
the case of music compilations. We support the textual revision suggested by LC in their response 
to this proposal. 
 
Furthermore we suggest a rewording of the sentence “A type of date that is not listed first should 
not be used unless all the preceding ones are not known with certainty” (page 3 of 5) into:  
“A type of date that is not listed first should only be used in case all the preceding ones are not 
known with certainty.”  
 
 


